
 

Llangewydd Junior School    
Headteacher: Mrs. K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; 

 ALNCo. : Mrs T Porter; Vulnerable Leraners Lead: Mrs. W. Mitchell 

 

           
Llangewydd Junior School, Llangewydd Road, Bridgend, South Wales UK CF31 4JT 
Tel: 01656 815530. admin.llangewydd@bridgend.gov.uk. www.llangewydd.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

 
Year 4 Tiny Forest Discovery Workshops – Wednesday 15th October  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr Blwyddyn Pedwar, 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 
                                                          
As you know, last year the school took part in the ‘Tiny Forest’ project in collaboration with Valleys2Coast. The children 
planted saplings and contributed to setting up a lovely green space in the local community - just a few hundred yards 
away along Heol-y-Frenhines. If you have passed by here recently, you will have seen how the plants and trees within 
this green space are now flourishing and how the space is having an impact on the well-being of our local community.     
 
On Wednesday 15th October, Year 4 have been invited by Valleys2Coast, in partnership with Earthwatch and members 
of a local horticultural society, to revisit the ‘Tiny Forest’ site where we will take part in workshops focusing on looking 
after and improving this lovely green space in the school vicinity. This should be a lovely opportunity for the children to 
contribute to developing and looking after the site. J4, J5 and J6 will each spend one hour at the site throughout the 
school day during lesson time. Lunchtime arrangements will be unaffected.     
 
Many of you have already given your consent on the school Google Form for your children to leave the school site and to 
walk within the local community and so no further written consent is needed from you. This is a courtesy letter to simply 
let you know about the workshops. If you do not give your consent for your child to participate in the Tiny Forest 
Discovery Workshops, please contact your child’s teacher by email.         
 
We look forward to making a difference to our local community by taking part in the ‘Tiny Forest Discovery Workshop’. 
         

Yours sincerely, 
Year 4 Teachers 

 
Mr. D. Evans                                   Miss. N. Stoakes                            Mrs. H. Pugh 
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